Star Mays
%
9720 5" Bay Street

Norfolk, VA 23518

February 12, 2014

Dear TCVSCPA:

As the proud recipient of a TCVSCPA Scholarship, I would like to thank you for your
confidence in me in awarding this generous scholarship. Throughout my academic career, I have
aimed for excellence. I challenge myself to maintain my 4.0 GPA. Receiving this scholarship
will make this goal much easier to obtain.

With your assistance, I am able to complete my degree at Old Dominion University and continue

on to obtain my CPA license. Your generosity is appreciated and accepted with extreme honor. I
once again thank you for believing in me.

Sincerely,

Star A. Mays



